FC47. ARNOTDALE HOUSE, DOLLAR PARK

Council had previously agreed, on 26 June 2013, to continue consideration of a proposal
to refurbish Arnotdale House and to enter into a proposed lease agreement.

Further detail was provided on the background to the phased refurbishment of the
property and on the proposal to undertake planned refurbishment at a cost of £510,000
and to subsequently lease the property to a day care provider. Details of the financial
and legal implications of the proposals were set out.

Councillor D Goldie, seconded by Councillor C Martin, moved that Council does not
agree to the proposal to carry out further refurbishment of Arnotdale House for the
purpose of leasing the property as set out in the report.

As an amendment, Councillor Meiklejohn, seconded by Councillor Jackson, moved in
substitution for the motion that Council continues consideration of the report to allow
further information to be provided including reference to Kilns House.

On a division 12 members voted for the amendment and 15 voted for the motion.

Decision

Council did not agree to the proposal to carry out further refurbishment of
Arnotdale House for the purpose of leasing the property as set out in the report.



